February 24, 2020

The City Council of the City of Lavaca met for a special meeting Monday February 24, 2020 at City Hall in
Lavaca. Board members present were Mayor Hugh Hardgrave; Aldermen: Mike Ray, Rick Edgerton,
Dale Teague, Lorie Robertson, Benny Hunter and Recorder Shelly Hockaday. Gerald Schaefer was
absent. Police Chef Randy Toon was also present for the meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 6:10 P. M.

Council reviewed repairs needed on the 2010 Dodge Charger and rough estimates on what it would cost
to replace the vehicle instead of making the repairs. After much discussion Lorie Robertson made a
motion to solicit bids for a 2020 Black 4x4 police package Tahoe instead of making costly repairs on a
vehicle that was scheduled to be replaced at the end of the year. Benny Hunter seconded the motion
and all voted in favor. Motion passed.

Dale Teague made a motion to adjourn since this was the only item on the agenda. Mike Ray seconded
the motion and all voted in favor.

Mayor
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